Thank you for taking the time to read my comments. As a Landlord of several units, | have been
expressing my concerns with all the new bills up before the house in relation to the Housing
shortage crisis that plagues our state. If passed, these new restrictions on Landlords will only
become a line item to be passed along and will do nothing to help a tenant find a home. Bottom
line- we need more housing, we get that, laws of supply and demand take care of themselves. If a
Landlord loses the ability to deduct the mortgage on his or her rental property, well- even a third
grader could figure that one out. Respectfully Dennis Patterson



